
De : ANNE VALAT <anne.valat@education.gouv.fr> 
Envoyé : vendredi 26 octobre 2018 10:54 
À : Zbimar <zbimar@mimuw.edu.pl> 
Cc : Stanislas Dehaene <stanislas.dehaene@gmail.com>; NELSON VALLEJO-GOMEZ <nelson.vallejo-
gomez@education.gouv.fr> 
Objet : RE: Invitation International Congress on Cognitive sciences and Education/ Paris, UNESCO, 28 and 29 
March 2019 

Dear Dr Zbigniew Marciniak, 
  
The French Scientific Council of National Education has been setted up by the Minister of Education, Jean-Michel 
Blanquer to inform and accompany education policies : http://www.education.gouv.fr/cid124957/installation-du-
conseil-scientifique-de-l-education-nationale.html. It is chaired by Stanislas Dehaene, Professor of cognitive sciences 
at the College de France. 
  
We are organizing an international congress which will be held in Paris at UNESCO headquarters on 28 and 29 
March 2019 on the contribution of cognitive sciences to Education. 
  
Stanislas Dehaene would be honoured if you agree to participate and speak on Thursday 28 afternoon within the 
roundtable on “Mathematics” especially on “How mathematical education improved in Poland“. This exact topic can 
be naturally redefined with you. 
  
You will also shortly receive a formal contract letter and a detailed program. 
  
We look forward to receiving your response. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
Anne Valat 
  
Anne Valat 
Project Manager 
Scientific Council of National Education 

Ministry of National Education 

110 rue de Grenelle 75357 Paris SP 07 France 
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